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Voting by mail is an Oregon institution that promotes democracy. In person voting is 

restrictive and disenfranchising. We should be doing as much as we can to preserve 

and protect the democratic institutions in this country, Oregon’s mail voting is what 

allows our state to rank high in voter turnout and not something that should be 

threatened.  


